
 

 

Relevant Information 
 
Medellín, September 4, 2020  
 
 

In relation to publications appearing in the media, Empresas Públicas de Medellín 

E.S.P. hereby informs that it received authorization from the Ministry of Finance and 

Public Credit to carry out foreign exchange hedging transactions on its bond in 

US dollars maturing in the year 2031, for up to USD 575 million.  

This authorization is one of the requirements for the execution of hedging 

transactions. Upon meeting all the necessary requirements, such transactions will 

be executed by EPM gradually as financial market opportunities arise and, in a 

manner, consistent with its foreign exchange risk hedging strategy. 

 
 
 
 


